
News Roundup 
 

The book sale which was held on Friday 30
th
 December 

raised £30, which is being donated to the Maternity 
Bereavement Team. Thanks to everyone who supported 

the book sale by buying books or giving a donation. 
Thanks also to Pathology for organising the sale. 

 
The Christmas Cake Sale which was held on Friday 23

rd
 

December in Main Reception raised £283.92, which is 
going to support the Head and Neck Cancer Fund. Thanks 
to Lorna and her friends for baking cakes and selling them 

in the hospital. 
 

Thanks to Amy who went carol singing with her friends and 
has raised £204 for NICU – well done! 

 
Our next Cake Sale and raffle will be held on Thursday 

19
th
 January, in Main Reception. This is in aid of Children’s 

A&E Services. If you would like to bake a cake for this 
sale, please let us know.  

 
 

Christmas News 
 

 
 

We had lots of visits during December. 
 

The tree lighting ceremony was held at the 
beginning of December. Hadrian Academy 
Choir sang and the children from the ward 

switched on the lights. 
 

The pantomime casts from Dunstable and 
St Albans visited the Children’s Wards and 
Children’s Outpatients – “oh yes they did!!” 

 
We also had visits from Luton Town FC and 
Dunstable Town FC. 
 
We were very lucky to receive donations of 
presents from lots of companies and 
individuals, which included Household 
Estate Agents, Specialist Cars BMW/Mini, 
Sainsbury’s Bramingham and Dunstable, 
Tesco Luton Metro, Asda Luton and 
Dunstable, The Fancott Arms, Club 
Hamilton FA, SCA Hygiene, Tate Business 
Group and Beds Police. 
 
If you have any unwanted presents that you 
would like to donate for patients birthdays 
or for Christmas 2017, please contact us. 
We will be happy to hear from you. 

 

 

Welcome to ‘Fundraising Catch Up’, a monthly update to let you know about all 
things fundraising! Each month it will include details of fundraising news, 

fundraising events and fundraising superstars!  
For further information about any details please call Rachel on ex 8289  

or email fundraising@ldh.nhs.uk 

Fundraising Catch Up… 
December 2016 

Store Collection News 
 

We are delighted with the results from our recent store 
collections. 

We collected £2186.23 from Sainsbury’s Dunstable and 
£1782.53 from Sainsbury’s Bramingham. These collections 

were both for the Children’s Wards. 
 

We collected £608.36 at Asda Luton. This money is all going 
to support NICU. 

 
We have a collection at Sainsbury’s Bramingham on Friday 
13

th
 January, if you would like to help please get in touch. 

 

 
 
 

 

The Luton and Dunstable Hospital is a registered charity in England and Wales number: 1058704 
Without imposing any trust we note that you wish your donation to benefit a specific ward or department. However, in the case that we are unable to meet this request your 

donation may be used to purchase something of equal benefit for the Luton and Dunstable University Hospital. 

 

Christmas Sparkle Day 
 

On Thursday 15
th
 December, we held our first Christmas 

Sparkle Day. 
We were pleased to see lots of people in the hospital joining 

in with this event, which raised £250! 


